M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
September 5, 2017
RE:
Change Order #3 – Central Office Annex

BG#17-017

There are four changes to the above project.
Proposal #16 – Five parking blocks required by the building department so no one parks in front of the exit doors and blocks them.  Add - $730 
Proposal #17 – Additional rail at the stairs next to the Annex building and (4) bollards in front of exterior doors 100A, 300A, 400 and 400-1.  Add - $2,949

Proposal #18 – Credit for adjusting the allowance for miscellaneous conduit and wiring for access controls which did not need to be utilized.  

DEDUCT - $2,000
Proposal #19 – Credit for adjusting the allowance for unknown wiring and plumbing in existing partitions which did not need to be utilized.  
DEDUCT - $5,000

Total amount of change order – DEDUCT - $3,321
I recommend the board accept CO#3, as presented

______________________________________
Mike Poiry


Assistant Superintendent, Operations
